















Hanley St Luke's C of E (Aided) Primary

Head Teacher: Mrs L Williamson
Telephone: 01782 234390/1 Email: office@hanleystlukes.com
Website: www. hanleystlukes.com

16th March 2017

Dear Parents and Carers

Reception and Year 1 SCFC Football Coaching

We have been given another exciting opportunity to work with the coaching staff of SCFC. The club will run on Tuesdays from 3.30 p.m. – 4.30 p.m. for 5 weeks until the end of spring term.

The coaching starts on Tuesday 25th April until Tuesday 23rd May 2017.

Please ensure that your child has outdoor PE kit, trainers and a coat as when the weather is appropriate it will be outside, otherwise it will be in the hall.

The cost of the course will be £5.00 cheques made payable to Hanley St Luke's.

Parents should collect children from the **main Reception/office area**. Club leaders will ensure that pupils are handed over to parents.

Please be aware that on taking up a place in this club your child will be expected to attend all sessions. Your child is also expected to behave as they would in any other lesson. Poor behaviour will result in the loss of the club place!

Please return the pro forma and payment below to the office.

Yours sincerely

Miss S Hunt PE Co-ordinator



Docs/Parents/PE/SCFC Coaching Summer 17















Hanley St Luke's C of E (Aided) Primary

Head Teacher: Mrs L Williamson
Telephone: 01782 234390/1 Email: office@hanleystlukes.com
Website: www. hanleystlukes.com

Reception and Y1 SCFC Football Coaching

I give permission for my childstarting on Tuesday 25 th April until Tuesday 23 rd N		to take part in coaching course
I will collect my child from the main Reception/offi	ce area. I enclose £5.00 pa	ayment.
Signed(Parent/Guardian)	Printed	
Emergency Contact No		